
 
 

 

 

 

May 24, 2022 
 

 
TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

 

TAMKO CUSTOMERS 

 
Alex Hines, Vice President Sales/Marketing 
 
BULLETIN - Price Increase New Construction & Builder/ 
Multi-Family – Effective July 1, 2022 

Due to the continued rise in costs associated with asphalt, freight, and other raw 
materials, TAMKO Building Products will increase pricing up to 12% on all Residential 
Roofing Products for New Construction and Builder/Multi-Family business.   
 
All orders shipped on or after Friday, July 1, 2022, will be invoiced at the new prices, 
regardless of order entry date. Should you have any questions, please contact your 
TAMKO Account Representative. 

 

TAMKO reserves the right to implement additional price increases, modify job quotes and 
other existing price adjustments, adjust increase percentage for regional variances in new 
construction, builder, and multi-family pricing, or accelerate implementation of this price 
increase. 
 

As always, thank you for your continued support of TAMKO Building Products. 
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Bulletin. Price Increase – New Construction, Builder/Multi-Family - Friday, July 1, 2022 
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